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Request to Address the Board 

Date: 

Name: 
(Please Print) 

Relationship to District (Please check all that apply: 

Parent/Guardian of a District Student 
Employee of the District 
District Student 
Resident of the District 
Trustee Zone of Residence: _____ 
Other: ___________________________________ 

Is your comment related to an item on the agenda?  Yes  No 
If yes, which agenda item do you wish to address: 

If no, please submit your request for items to be placed on the agenda to the Board Clerk. 
Agenda items will be provided to the Board and may, at the Board Chair’s discretion, be 
placed on a future agenda.  

Check if any of the topics below are matters you wish to address in your presentation to the 
Board: 

The hiring of a public-school employee 

The qualifications of any individual employee/prospective employee. 

The evaluation of performance of any individual employed by the District. 

A complaint or concern about any individual employed by the District. 

A complaint or concern about any student enrolled at the District. 

**Please sign below, understanding how community input is received by the Board of 
Trustees, then deliver a completed copy of this form to the Board’s Clerk five (5) minutes 

before the scheduled opening of the Board meeting. 

Signed: 

January 15, 2025

Dan Brown

Item VI. Annual organization of the board of trustees
Please read attached letter at meeting



Dear Trustees and Superintendent Spacek, 

Thank you for your leadership in navigating these challenging times. Given the pending hurdles faced by 
our district and the commencement of the new legislative season, I believe that stability in our current 
board leadership is crucial. 

The current Board Chair has demonstrated the qualifications and experience necessary to guide our 
district through challenging times. Her work ethic, due diligence, and experience are invaluable as we 
navigate the complexities of the coming months. The next six months will be a critical period for our 
school district, and consistent, experienced leadership will be essential to our success. 

I respectfully urge you to consider postponing any reorganization of the board until after this pivotal 
period. Maintaining our current leadership will ensure that the board remains focused on our goals and 
can effectively address the challenges that lie ahead. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for all the time and energy you put into ensuring success 
for our students and staff. I look forward to your understanding and support. 

Sincerely,  

Dan Brown  

Parent of three current WBCSD students 

 


